Caroline O'Neill

From:

Thorpe, Emma < EThorpe@racingwelfare.co.uk>

Sent:

18 December 2017 16:19

To: Subject: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT The Weatherby Crossing

Dear Caroline Flint

I am contacting you as a resident living on who works on Park Lane in Newmarket and therefore would be greatly inconvenienced by the above crossing closing.

The Weatherby Crossing is part of my daily commute to and from work. Working close to home and having such a short commute has enabled me to have a dog, the crossing allows me to get home and walk the dog all within my hours break. If this was not possible I would probably drive to work to have the dog in the car therefore she would get a decent midday walk still – plus putting another car on the roads in town.

Most weekends I would cross Weatherby Crossing to get into town and the crossing definitely means I use my car much less than I would do if the crossing was closed. Walking around and into town makes the walk double the time which if you have a small amount of time can make all the difference.

It is a rare day when I only use this crossing once and it is also a rare day when I do not either follow someone through the crossing or pass someone on the crossing. All this happens with very few incidents.

I feel there is much less risk to me crossing Weatherby Crossing then there is to me crossing some of the busy roads plus, the crossing allows me to walk along much quieter roads.

Regards

Emma Thorpe | Welfare Executive & Database Administrator Racing Welfare

EThorpe@racingwelfare.co.uk

Office

01638 560 763

Fax 24hr 01638 565 240 0800 6300 443

Racing Welfare 20b Park Lane Newmarket

Suffolk CB8 80D

Twitter | Facebook | YouTube

IMPORTANT | This email [including any attachments] is meant only for the Intended recipient. It may also contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, any reliance on, use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this email or attachments is strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this message by mistake and delete the email and all attachments. Any opinions expressed in the message are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Racing Welfare.

PRINTING | Please consider the environment before printing.

Confidentiality: This e-mail and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please reply to this e-